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Team BC Box Lacrosse Program 

Technical Co-ordinator Announcement 

 
October 28, 2020 
 
 
The Team BC Program is proud to announce Darcy Rhodes as the Team BC Box Lacrosse 
Technical Co-ordinator.  
 
Rhodes has been involved in lacrosse most of his life as a player, coach, administrator and 
regional coach.  He was a standout BCJALL player with the Port Coquitlam Saints and spent his 
entire WLA career with the North Shore Indians/Okanagan Thunder and Langley Thunder 
organizations. 
 
Rhodes served as the BCLA Technical Director (2004-2013) and has been an integral part of 
Team BC Box Lacrosse program in talent identification, coach selection and coordinating Team 
BC Box Provincial Tryout Camps.  He has coached at the community level and with the WLA 
Langley Thunder Senior A team.  In September, Rhodes was named to the BCLA Canada 
Summer Games coaching staff for the Boys 16U team. 
 
Rhodes brings a wealth of knowledge and leadership to the Team BC Program and we are 
excited to have him back with Team BC. Welcome Darcy. 


